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Vo-Tech Reflection 

 I think that the Vo-Tech trip was interesting.  It was cool that you got to go around to 

most of the shops and see what the school offers.  One thing I wish was different is we would 

have more time at each station.  Because when we would go to each station, it seemed like the 

person(s) had to rush through their explanation and didn’t have enough time to finish it.  That 

would also mean we didn’t have enough time to get a full explanation of the shop.  For example 

I wish they gave more information about the computer programming course, as that is the kind 

of stuff I am interested in. 

 It also would have been nice if we could choose which shops to look at and could stay at 

each one as long as we would want to.  I know that there is an open house at another time, but 

I’m sure that not everyone is able to go to that.  Overall, I think the trip was cool and has some 

benefits to it, but it was really rushed. 


